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Bluebonnet Elementary School Receives TBEC Honor Roll Award 
 
Bluebonnet Elementary has been selected to the Texas Business and Education Coalition 
(TBEC) Honor Roll for 2008. The TBEC Honor Roll recognizes schools that have demonstrated 
three years of consistent high performance in all subjects compared to other schools serving 
similar student populations. Of the over 8,000 Texas public schools, less than 4% are selected to 
receive this prestigious award. Bluebonnet will be recognized at an awards banquet on November 
10

th
 in San Antonio, Texas. Congratulations to Principal Ken McGuire and the outstanding 

Bluebonnet Elementary staff.  
 

September Heart At Work Winner Mark Bickel 
 
Mark Bickel, the KISD Maintenance Supervisor, has been selected as September’s Heart At 
Work award winner. He was nominated by Tedna Taylor, Bear Creek Intermediate School 
principal, for solving the drama room’s cabinet issues. His creative idea and hard work not only 
helped Bear Creek Intermediate, but Whitley Road Elementary as well. 


